
 

 

 

Memo  

To: Mayor Mills and Members of Council 

From: Municipal Grant Funding Committee 

Date: November 4, 2024 

Re: Review of additional request from Pickin in the Park for their 2025 event 

 

The Municipal Grant Funding Committee held a meeting October 23, 2024, to review 
and discuss plans for Pickin in the Park for their 2025 event, a copy of the request is 
attached as Schedule A. 
 
A discussion took place surrounding the request for additional assistance, relocation of 

the event and costs associated.  The following motion was passed: 

 

Moved By Councillor Benotto 

Seconded By Councillor Fegan 

 

THAT the Grant Funding Committee supports the additional items requested for their 

2025 event being held at the Shelburne Fair Grounds; 

 

AND THAT wayfinding signage be supported to an upset limit of $1000.00 to help direct 

attendees to the new location at the Shelburne Fair grounds. 

 

CARRIED 

 

This request reduces the unallocated amount for 2025 to $2841.00. 

  

Respectfully submitted: 

Deputy Mayor Hall 

Councillor Benotto 

Councillor Fegan 

 

Staff in attendance – Denyse Morrissey – CAO, Carey Holmes, Director of Financial 
Services/Treasurer, Jennifer Willoughby, Director of Legislative Services/Clerk, Alice 
Byl, Deputy Clerk/Committee Coordinator 
 



From: heather holmes
To: Carey Holmes; Clerk
Subject: revision request for 2025 grant application
Date: Monday, October 21, 2024 10:05:32 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the contents to be safe.

Re:   2025 Pickin in the Park Grant Approval

As the  original grant application was submitted, and approved for the continuation of Pickin in the Park in
FiddlePark in 2025, the following revisions to the application are being requested.  (  Pickin in the Park is moving to
the Shelburne Fairgrounds in 2025. )

- Assistance  with “computer mapping” the Fairgrounds ( as Denyse mentioned during a  recent  meeting).
- Usuage of the parking lot between the CDRC and  the Fairgrounds for parking, and entrance to the Fairgrounds. (
no fencing required)
- Advertising on all town signage, website, and Social media pages,  promoting Pickin  in the Park, its new
location,  and the event features.
- Extension of Noise by-law until 12 midnight, for the duration of Pickin in the Park July 24-27, 2025
- Signage/information at Fiddlepark advising of location change
- Large garbage bags and elastics for plastic garbage bins
- Collection and disposal of garbage after the weekend
- 12 sets of road barricades
- Road signage ( arrows/turn/ directions).
- Cutting of the grass within the Fairgrounds just prior to the July event.
- Spray  paint and a spray marker ( to mark campsites/roadways, etc)

Please contact us further discussions regarding changes for 2025.
Thanks
Greg & Heather Holmes
Organizers
Pickin in the Park

Sent from my iPad

Schedule A
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